KWAME NKRUMAH UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

The Vice-Chancellor's Office KUMASI, GHANA, WEST AFRICA Telephone: +233-3220-60334 Fax: +233-3220-60137

Email: vc@knust.edu.gh

Our Ref.: VC/CoS/13

4th May, 2017

Prof Victor B. Lawrence
Principal Investigator
Dept of Electric & Computer Engineering
Stevens Institute of Technology
Castie Point on Hudson
Hoboken, NJ 07030

Dear Prof Lawrence

RE: PARTICIPATION IN "CREATING ELECTRONIC UNITED NATIONS (e-UN)" PROJECT GROUP

Kwame Nkrumah University of Science and Technology (KNUST), Kumasi – Ghana, was delighted to learn about your excellent project of creating an Electronic African Union (e-AU) and eventually an e-United Nations. Our University would like to participate in your project group.

KNUST will abide by the rules and regulations governing the project, if granted. KNUST further recognizes that our team of experts are well placed to offer the best of research skills in administering all aspects of the project in order to achieve its overall output. This is because KNUST has been successful in implementing similar projects in the past and should have no difficulties in implementing this one.

In particular, KNUST agrees to meet its commitments on the following:

- provision of committed researchers and highly motivated students to execute the project. In the event of unavoidable change in the personnel of the project team, personnel of similar qualification and capacity will be made available from our College of Science;
- 2. the timely execution of all aspects of the programme and submission of reports on the project; and
- 3. prudent financial management and governance of the project funds including transparent financial reporting and auditing.

It is our hope that we would be granted permission to participate in the project.

Yours faithfully

Professor Kwasi Obiri-Danso

VICE-CHANCELLOR